Brackbill, Robert

From: Robert Volk [robertvolk2@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 9:57 AM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: Comment on WPAHS and Highmark Deal

Greetings Mr. Brackbill,

| remain excited to see progress in the deal between WPAHS and Highmark. It is extremely exciting to see the level of
financial commitment on the part of Highmark.

| feel that the citizens of Pennsylvania will benefit from the proposed merger into an organization that will afford rate

savings for all. Competition in the healthcare market allows the consumer
access to quality care at reduced costs, which in turn adds jobs, and saves the businesses healthcare dollars.

Robert Volk




